
 

 

 Comments summary 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 10/06/2024 1:46 PM from Mrs Emma Sanderson. 

Application Summary 

Address: 
The Bell Public House 18 High Street Bedmond Abbots Langley Hertfordshire 
WD5 0QR  

Proposal: Full Variation  

Case Officer: Alexandra Reynolds  

 
Click for further information 

 

Customer Details 

Name:  

Email: emma@chesterton.me.uk  

Address: 42 High Street Bedmond Abbots Langley Hertfordshire 

 

Comments Details 

Commenter 
Type: 

Neighbour 

Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 
comment: 

 

Comments: 10/06/2024 1:46 PM The Bell Public House lies at the centre of the community for residents in 
Bedmond and has been an integral part of the village for hundreds of years. Since being 
under new management the pub has transformed into a beautifully presented, family friendly 
hub which this application only looks to uphold. 
 
The application is limited to three summer months; the hours proposed are reasonable and 
take into account weekend mornings, early afternoons and evenings for neighbouring 
residents. In additon, the no children after 19:00 policy also takes this consideraton into 
account.  
 
The Bell pub is managed well, the applicaiton has taken into account adjoining residents right 
to peaceful enjoyment but without stifling the one public house left and community who frquent 
it. We therefore fully support this application.  

 

https://www3.threerivers.gov.uk/online-applications/centralDistribution.do?caseType=LicencingApplication&keyVal=SDFGNGQF0AO00
mailto:emma@chesterton.me.uk


 
Kind regards  

 


